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Comments: Hello, This over-snow motorized plan is too restrictive. More areas must be open to motorized use.

Areas historically used by snowmobiles must remain open. The Dry creek area west of Bull river should be open

to motorized use. Wolverine habitat areas should remain open to motorized use as well. I have seen wolverine

tracks in snowmobile tracks and crossing snowmobile tracks. I have seen where a wolverine has tunneled down

into the snow to feed on a carcass in an area regularly used by snowmobiles.  Recommended Wilderness and

Scenic River areas should also remain open to snowmobile use. Snowmobiles do not leave a lasting trace and it

should be left to Congress to restrict an area to Wilderness. Thank You


